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First name: James

Last name: Woods
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Title: 

Comments: Dear Sir:

I am opposed to domestic livestock grazing on public lands.  It is impossible for the USDA  Forest Service to

comply with the 1960 Multiple Use Sustained yeild  Act while allowing 10,000 sheep to graze over so much public

land and still provide wildlife habitat for large predators. Can't be done with Utah Fish and Wildlife shooting,

trapping and poisioning them constantly for one group of citizens.  

 

Stop this insanity.  Do not renew these destructive grazing leases'.  For profit livestock grazing must occur on

private property.  

 

Cancel the lease please.  Restore sanity to something as simple as feeding sheep.

 

Thank you for reading and carrying out my extremely important request.

 

Sincerely,

 

James Woods


